
 

  

Next Meeting:  

Wednesday, January 6th 

Maryland Heights Civic Center 

 

 

 

Evening Agenda 
6:30 Magic 101 
7:00 Announcements 
7:15 Break 
7:30 Meeting Theme: May the Force 
be with You 
9:00 Workshop/Social Time 
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President’s Message 
By: Dan Todd Magic@TheGreatTodd.com 

The 2015 year was a great one for Ring 1 and 2016 promises to be even better! The 
first meeting will be on Wednesday the 6th and the theme is "May the Force be with 
You!" 
 

Magic 101 will be taught be Steve Finkelstein. The topic will be forces...bet you guessed 
that. The evening will be a round robin setup with our teachers. Everyone will enjoy 
learning the effects they will teach.  
 

We will be having our Spring Parade of Magic on February 20th at the Kirkwood 
Community Center, which reminds me, special thanks to all that contributed to the 
December, Tribute to Veterans and First Responders Magic Show! I saw many smiles, 
heard laughter in the theater, and got good comments afterwards. Photos are on our 
website. 
 

Thanks to everyone, we closed 2015 on a positive note! 

                 

 

mailto:Magic@TheGreatTodd.com


 

 
 

  

Schedule of Events 2015 

 

2016 

January 6
th

 

Forces 

 

January 16
th

 

JDRF Family Day 

St. Charles Convention Center  

 

February 3rd 

TBD 

 

February 20
th

  

Spring Parade of Magic 

Kirkwood Community Center 

 

March 2nd 

TBD 

 

April 6
th

 

TBD 

 

May 4
th

 

TBD 

 

June 1
st
  

TBD 

The Ring held its annual Christmas party on December 2
nd

 in place of a regular 

meeting.  However, Ring President, Dan Todd, made a few announcements 

before the fun began.  He reminded the members to attend and/or volunteer at 

the upcoming Show on December 13
th
.  Steve Finkelstein reminded the 

members about the upcoming JDRF Type One Nation Summit on January 16
th
.  

Several Ring members volunteer at this event.  They entertain the children as 

well as the adults by performing and teaching magic.  The Ring is also planning 

a Spring Show on February 20
th 

at the Kirkwood Community Center Theater.  

The members were encouraged to bring guests to the Christmas Party.  

Approximately forty members and their guests attended.  The Ring provided the 

main dish, (delicious sandwiches from Mom’s Deli), while the members brought 

various side dishes and desserts to share.  There was an abundance and 

variety of food enjoyed by all.  After the dinner, Terry Richison volunteered to 

be in charge of the annual White Elephant Gift Exchange.  Members could 

bring a wrapped “magic themed” gift.  Terry gave everyone participating in the 

exchange a number.  He then placed duplicate numbers in a hat.  Each time a 

number was drawn from the hat, the individual holding that same number could 

choose a gift off the table or “steal” an opened gift from one of the other 

members. The gifts could only be stolen three times.  After a gift was stolen 

three times, then the individual holding the gift could keep it.  The Ring bought 

four $25 Ickle Pickle Products gift certificates. These seemed to be the most 

popular gifts to “steal”.  Other gifts included books, tricks, videos, etc.  Also, 

members who were able to remember, (and could find them), brought gifts 

received in previous years but that they really didn’t want or need. These were 

added to the White Elephant Gift Exchange, and everyone had fun who 

participated. 
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The St. Louis American Newspaper recently honored one of the Ring’s long-standing members, Karl Grice.  He 

received the “St. Louis American Foundation’s 2015 Entrepreneur of the Year Award”.  Karl started his architecture 

firm, Grice Group Architects, in 1984.  According to Karl, 99% of his work has been with community-type projects.  He 

has served on several boards, including the St. Louis Zoo Association, Forest Park Forever, Laumeier Sculpture Park, 

and others.  Even though his business keeps him busy, Karl still finds time to attend Ring meetings and/or functions. 

The Ring held a “Veteran & First Responder’s Magical Tribute Holiday Show” on December 13
th
.  It was held at the 

Kirkwood Community Center Theatre.  All Veterans, First Responders, and their families were invited to attend the 

show, which was completely free of charge for everyone.  Before the show, Cameron Jones and John Davit performed 

close-up magic while the attendees were waiting to enter the theatre.  The performers were as follows:  Steve 

Zuehlke, Dan Todd, Cameron Jones, Marty Kopp, and Terry Richison.  Several other members volunteered for the 

following tasks: Producer (Terry Richison and Steve Finkelstein), House Staff (Alan Zibits, Jenny Jones, Alexa 

Richison, and Sandy Weis) , Lighting Director (Terry Walthall), Sound Engineer (Alan Zibits), Voiceovers (produced by 

Marty Kopp),  and Stage Manager (Cameron Jones).  Without the help of all these Ring members, the show would not 

have been possible.  Terry volunteered to be the M.C. for the show, and he kept the show flowing by telling stories 

and performing magic effects between performers.  He even changed a volunteer’s $100 bill into a $1 bill.  The 

volunteer was really hoping Terry would change it back into a $100 bill, and eventually he did!  Steve performed a 

variety of effects to music including ropes, scarves, vanishes, etc.  Dan performed several effects using audience 

volunteers to assist.  Cameron, one of the Ring’s youngest members, made his stage debut with a mind reading effect 

using a mother and son volunteer team.  Marty began his “famous” routine silently, but then interacted verbally with 

the audience.  Terry was the last performer, and he thoroughly entertained the crowd.  He solicited a volunteer from 

the audience whom he taught a magic trick.  This volunteer got more laughs than Terry did, and Terry assured us that 

he picked a random volunteer.  He concluded his act by using four young volunteers who were thrilled to be chosen.  

He predicted a number by emailing the number to audience members.  The audience seemed to really enjoy the 

show.  The attendees were encouraged to sign in and provide an email address so they could be notified of future 

Ring events.  The Ring members involved with the show felt this was a worthwhile event and hope the Ring will make 

it a yearly event. 

Dan Todd is keeping the Ring’s website up-to-date with pictures and information.  Guests are always welcome to the 

Ring’s meetings and functions. 

Sandy Weis 

 

 

 

Ring Report:  
By Sandy Weis       sweis@psdr3.org 
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May the Force be With You!  
 

Fellow Magicians,  

Happy holidays, we are going to start the year off with a great Magic 101 led by Steve Finkelstein. Topic is Forces.  

Most of us have found that many times we need a good force, whether in our routines or in the spur of the moment.  
Different situation may call for different types of forces depending on what is available, if anything.  Steve will be 
reviewing the many different types of forces, demonstrating, and explaining a few.  In addition, participants are 
encouraged to share their favorite force.  Below is a partial list of some of the different type of forces.  Also, there will 
be a special link provided to a PDF of over 200 forces.  There should be something for everyone. Card forces – 
regular decks – single card, multiple cards, classic force, counting force, other manipulation forces (e.g. slip cut, etc.) 

Card forces – trick decks – one way, 3 way, Svengali, Phil Deck, staked deck, 26 one way/26 regular 

Equivocation (magic) – Magicians choice 

Number forces 

Dice Forces 

Bag Forces 

Hot Rod Force 

Pateo Force 

Change Bag / Clear Force Bag Force 

Billet Forces / Switches 

Book Test force – word, phrase, telephone number  

I am looking forward to seeing everyone at 6:30 sharp on Wednesday, January 6th. 
  
Steve Finkelstein 
  

With Sympathy 

I regret to inform you of the passing of Paul Boulicault, a longtime attendee of the Magic Roundtable 
meetings.  His Niece believes he was a member of the I.B.M. in the past, and has been performing magic 
for over 50 years.  

Boulicault, Paul M. on Wednesday, November 25, 2015, at the age of 75. Brother of Esther Gilliland and 
the late Alfred, Ernestine, Emil, Leon, Ernest Jr., Marguerite and Maurice; dear uncle, cousin, and friend. In 
lieu of flowers, memorial contributions to St. Jude Children's Research Hospital are appreciated. Services: 
Family and friends to gather 9:30 a.m., on Friday, December 11, 2015, at The Rock Church of St. Louis, 
1601 Telegraph Rd., Lemay, MO 63125 until time of service at 11:00 a.m. Interment at Jefferson Barracks 
National Cemetery, 12:30 p.m.  A service of JOHN L. ZIEGENHEIN & SONS. 

Published in St. Louis Post-Dispatch on Dec. 6, 2015 

- See more at: http://www.legacy.com/obituaries/stltoday/obituary.aspx?n=paul-m-
boulicault&pid=176791416#sthash.IlyO19EK.dpuf 

 

http://pubads.g.doubleclick.net/gampad/jump?iu=/423686928/prod/obit-aff/obit-premium/clio-inline-1&t=clio%3DSTJ%26cobrand%3Dstltoday%26linktext%3DSt.%20Jude%20Children%27s%20Research%20Hospital%26linkurl%3Dhttps%3A//shop.stjude.org/GiftCatalog/donation.do%3FcID%3D13522%26pID%3D18290%26frequency_selected%3D2%26memoryFirstName%3DPaul%26memoryLastName%3DBoulicault%26sc_cid%3Dptn1%26fn%3DPaul%26ln%3DBoulicault&sz=1x1&c=1613444414


  

 

Performers Needed JDRF Family day 

January 16th. Everyone is welcome. 

  

Stage Show: 11:00AM – noon: We need 1 or 2 stage performers to work with Larry Skorepa and 
D. Jay.  15-20 minute performance each 
  
Magic Booth:  Need 6 booth performers to help entertain and teach magic.  1:00 to 4:00PM. 
Saturday, January 16th. You can work part or the entire time. 
  
Date: January 16th 
  
Location – St. Charles Convention Center 
                  One Convention Center Plaza 
                  St. Charles, MO 63303 
  
One Magic Show – 11:00PM to noon 
                Stage  
                Sound system-2 lavalier mics hooked up to DJ’s sound system 
                Approximately 200-300 children 4 to 12 year old  
The other activities in the area will stop to avoid distraction for the show.    
  
Booth – 1:00 to 4:00PM  
  
Parking-in the rear of the Convention Center is best. 
  
Please contact Steve Finkelstein with any questions and to confirm your participation. 
314 409 6869 
  
sfinkelstein1@sbcglobal.net 
 Thank you 
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TIME TO PAY YOUR ANNUAL DUES $15.00!  

3 ways to pay:  

1. Pay online via PayPal on IBM Ring 1 Website: 

http://www.ibmring1.com/ see bottom left corner for a 

link.  

2. Hand deliver your payment to Sandy at the next 

meeting  

3. Mail your payment to: Sandy Weis 1755 Elkins St. 

Louis MO 63136 

tel:314%20409%206869
mailto:sfinkelstein1@sbcglobal.net
http://www.ibmring1.com/


  
Veteran & First Responder’s Magical  

Tribute Holiday Show 

 

Thank you to everyone that attended! 

It was a GREAT TIME and a GREAT SHOW! 

IBM RING 1 Christmas Party  
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International Brotherhood of Magicians 
St. Louis Ring 1  

Meetings are held the first Wednesday of each month at 6:30pm. (Except July) 

at the Maryland Heights Community Center 2344 McKelvey Rd in Maryland 

Heights, MO 63043. Unless noted in the schedule. 

Meeting Agenda 

6:30   Magic 101 

7pm   Announcements 

7:15   Break 

7:30   Meeting Theme 

9pm   Workshop / Social Time 

Board Meetings held the 3
rd

 Monday of the month. If you have something for the 

good of the club please contact one of the officers. All are welcome at the board 

meetings. 

Directions 

From the St Louis Airport: 

Take I-70 West to I-270 South, Take the Dorsett Exit, Turn Right onto Dorsett, 

Turn Right onto McKelvey Hill Rd (McKelvey Hill turns into McKelvey Rd) Go ½ 

of a mile and the Maryland Heights Community Center is on the right. 

From I-64(Hwy 40), I-44 or I-55: 
Take I-64(Hwy 40), I-44 or I-55 West to I-270 and go north.  
Take the Dorsett Exit,Turn Left onto Dorsett 
Turn Right onto McKelvey Hill Rd (McKelvey Hill turns into McKelvey Rd)  
Go ½ of a mile and the Maryland Heights Community Center is on the right. 

 

 

 

Officers 
President:  
Dan Todd             314-409-7066 
Vice President:  
Jason Stack         618-303-6799 
Treasurer:  

Sandy Weis          314-524-7859 

Secretary& Sgt at Arms: 

Al Zibits               636-273-9974 

Jenny Jones Spirit: 

636-633-2207 

jennyjonesmk@gmail.com 

Board Members 

Harry Monti           636-394-4191 

Steve Levit            314-469-6339 

Larry Corona 

Terry Richison      314-791-9108 

Marty Kopp           636-359-0201  

 

2015– 2016 Officers 

Stay Up to Date: 

www.IBMRing1.com 

For the latest info 

 

Bring A Friend To A Meeting  

 

     

7 

 

Convention Corner 
 AbraCORNdabra May 20-22, 2016 Des Moines, IA 

 I.B.M Convention July 2-5, 2016 San Antonio, TX 

 60
th
 Annual Midwest Magic Jubilee August 25-27 St. Louis MO 

 

Title: HELP NEEDED 

*The IBM Ring 1 is looking for someone to be the Ring’s historian. If you are interested, please see Mike Niehaus 

for further details.  

*Darryl “D. Jay” is still in need of magicians for Project Magic. The Ring 1 commitment to Shriner's is now on THE 

3RD TUESDAY OF THE MONTH. Please see D. Jay if you are available to help. His email is 

djay1000@yahoo.com  

Shriner's has changed their time from 6:30 p.m. to 6:00 p.m. and we must be out by 7:15 p.m., so they can quickly 

clean up and be out by 7:30 p.m. The best way, if coming from downtown or IL, is to take 64 and exit north on 

Boyle St. and turn left onto Clayton St. If coming from West County, head east on 64 and go North on Boyle and 

then left on Clayton St. 

 We have to go to the front desk and we show a photo ID. The room is on the 3rd floor. Take a left after getting off 

of the elevator and towards the area where there is a sitting area with large flat screen TV. It will be a small room 

(smaller than or meeting room). The new address is: 4400 Clayton Avenue St. Louis, MO 63110 

 If you have any questions, please call me. 

 Thank you,   

Darryl "D. Jay" 

This Just Iné 

 

mailto:djay1000@yahoo.com

